Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kuhnert, Nathan <Nathan.Kuhnert@dvn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 4:56 AM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: 2R-564 Goodnight 1 Fee 1H

Thank you Jim for reviewing and approving our work plan based on the most recent soil borings. | already have been in
contact with our foreman and D.K. and | expect that we will swiftly move into action to finally get closure to this site.

Thanks again and | will be in touch as soon as we execute our work plan.

Nathan

405.228.7594 (0)
405.496.2077 (C)

From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD [mailto:Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 5:22 PM

To: Kuhnert, Nathan

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: 2R-564 Goodnight 1 Fee 1H

Nathan,

Having reviewed relevant information including the results of your recent boring program, the OCD hereby approves the
remediation workplan dated October 10, 2011 concerning the accidental release of fluids at the Goodnight 1 Fee #1H
wellsite (APl 30-005-64132 along with 2R-564 and 2R-812). Please proceed at your earliest opportunity. Keep a copy of
this email in your files as no original will be sent. Thank you.

Jim Griswold

Senior Hydrologist

EMNRD/OQil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505.476.3465

email: jim.griswold@state.nm.us
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